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May 17, 1956 

In reply refer to: 
Unit Division 

Stanolind Oil and Gas Co. 
Simms Building 
Albuquerque, New Hexico 

Attention: ter. Ben R. Kee 
District Landm in 

Logan Draw Unit 

Gentleiaenj 

Mr. Frederici and Hr. Kee were in our office 
on October 6, 1955, discussing the Logan Draw 
Unit, Hr. Kee said the Unit had not been completed 
nor approved by the United States Geological Sur­
vey, and Stanolind was not sure said Unit would be 
completed. 

v'e are interested in knowing if completion 
of this Unit is contemplated. If not, we could 
remove it from our suspense file. 

Information concerning this matter will be 
greatly appreciated. 

Very truly yours, 

5. S. VALKSR 
Commissioner of Public Lands 

MMR/m 

c c : OCOSanta Fe 
USGS-Roswell 



OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

January 19, 1955 

llr. CELirar Seth, Attorney 
P. 0. Box 828 
SAHTA FE, NEW KHtTCO 

Dear Sir: 

Wa attach ln behalf of your client, Stanolind Oil and Oaa 
Coapany, two eopiea of Commission Order R-567 Issued in 
Case 788 under date of January 13, 1955, approving tha 
Logan Craw Quit Agreeaent in Eddy County, New Mexico. 

These are counterparts of the original signed order on 
f i le in the Connisaion offices 9 the original bearing signa-
turee of a l l three aeabere of the lav Mexioo C l l Conserva­
tion Comission. 

7ery truly yours, 

OIL CONSERVATION COHhTSSIGK 

WBHmr 

Encl. 

W. B. Kacey 
Secretary - Director 


